
From: Berhow, Derek  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 8:10 AM 
To: Parks - Urban Forestry Trees Mailbox <PKUFTreesMB@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: tree suggestions 
 
After working with contractors and residents implementing the tree code for a little over a year it 
has come to my attention that a few adjustments might make the tree code a bit more flexible for 
everyone.  Please consider the following suggestions which are focused on residential and may 
be exclusive of commercial… 
 

1. Tree protection in instances when working on minor additions, say under 200 ft2, that are well 
out of the root protection zone, say 30 ft or more.  This is similar to the exemption for tree 
density in section 11.50.050. 

2. Decks with hand dug footings which are 30 ft or more away from the RPZ. 
3. Specifying a certain amount of excavation that can be exempt, say 100 ft2.  Footings only. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 

 
Derek Berhow 
 
City of Portland 
Senior Building Inspector I Field Issuance Remodel 
1900 SW 4th ave. I Suite 5000 I Portland, OR 97204 
derek.berhow@portlandoregon.gov 
503-823-7789 
 
 


